Brittanie O'Neill

From: Vanessa Ridder <varidder@schoolofrock.com>

Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 4:47 PM

To: Brittanie O'Neill

Cc: Michael Murphy; Chris Murphy; sean@murphybrothers.com; Victor Ridder
Subject: Support for Murphy Brothers Self Storage Project Proposal

Dear Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals,

My husband and I own a business in the Village at One Depot Plaza. I am aware of the project being
proposed by the Murphy brothers at 416 Waverly. I am writing to add my support for the project. I see the
Mamaroneck Self Storage project as a benefit to the Industrial Area and the Village in general because they
are proven community advocates and committed to the success of the local business community.

Thank you for granting the applicant the greenlight to build their project.

Sincerely,

Vanessa and Victor Ridder

VANESSA RIDDER | General Manager/ Owner
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